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Letter from the Editor 
Dear Class, 
  Happy 2019!! This is our first 
newsletter for the 2nd semester of third 
grade!! We have lots of important learning 
that will take place in the next few months 
to prepare you for 4th grade!! This week, we 
will finish Module 3 in math (more 
multiplication) and begin a research project 
during Writing Workshop!! Also, 
Congratulations to Chloe` and Avery! 
These students won the Character Kid 
Award for the month of December! Again, 
Happy 2019!! I love each of you bunches!!  
                                              Love,  
                                              Mrs. Achan  
P.S. Happy Birthday, Jayden!! (1/10/19)  
 
 
Important Dates 
1/8/19- Second Semester Begins 
1/9/19- Class Picture Day 
1/11/19- Report Cards Go Home 
1/21/19- Dr. Martin L. King Day (No School) 
1/25/19- January Birthday Celebration 
 
 
 
 

Academics Topics for the This Week 
Reading: Fact and Opinion/ Prefixes 
 
Math: Multiples of 10 
 
Writing: Caribou Research Project 
 
Grammar: Singular and Plural Possessive 
 Nouns 
 
Word Study: This week, we will continue 
word study groups. Students are grouped 
based on the DSA word study assessment. 
Each day, your child will go to their word 
study teacher for 30 minutes. There is a link 
in Google Classroom that allows your child 
to access Spelling City at home. The words 
in Spelling City are the words they are 
tested on each Friday. Word Study grade 
reports will be sent home each Friday. 
 
Science/ Social Studies: Financial 
Literacy/Clouds 
 
Please remember that you can log into your 
Clever accounts and work on Zearn at 
home!!  Look on the back of this 
newsletter for a special message about 
 



 


